
Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Good morning Caroline, 

Hiep Nguyen on behalf of Records Clerk 
Friday, June 14, 2024 9:59 AM 
Caroline Dike 
RE: Docket No. 20240032 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/14/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 06378-2024 

Per your instruction below, David and Amelia Kroslak have been added to Docket 20240032-SU as interested persons. 
For the contact information, I had added the email address used below. 

Thank you, 

'itlep .Njwy~ 
Commiss i on Deputy Cl e rk II 
Fl o rida Public Service Commi ss i on 
2540 Shumard Oa k Boul evard 
Ta l l ahassee , FL 32399 
Phone : (850 ) 413 - 6746 

From: Caroline Dike <CDike@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Friday, June 14, 2024 9:55 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Docket No. 20240032 

Good morning, 

Would you please list David and Amelia Kroslak as interested persons in Docket No. 20240032? 

Thank you, 

Caroline Dike 
Pronouns: She/H er 
Office of the General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-413-6524 I cdike@psc.state.fl.us 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e­
mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Millie Kroslak <milliekroslak@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Friday, June 14, 2024 9:14 AM 
To: Caroline Dike <CDike@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Re: Florida Public Service Commission communication regarding Docket No. 20240032 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 
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Good morning, 
 
In response to your letter, I would like to state for the record my objection to the transfer, as well as an 
interested person in this matter.  
 
Thank you  
David and Amelia Kroslak 
 

On Jun 5, 2024, at 4:21 PM, Caroline Dike <CDike@psc.state.fl.us> wrote: 
 
Good afternoon,  
  
Please see the attached communication regarding the above‐referenced docket. 
  
Respectfully, 
  
Caroline Dike 
Staff Attorney 
Office of the General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-413-6524 | cdike@psc.state.fl.us 
  
PLEASE NOTE:   Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon request.  Therefore, your e‐mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
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